MAY PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Our next meeting is Tuesday, May 5th @ 6:30pm in HRH meeting room.

The meeting will be the Appreciation evening for County Comfort Quilts charity sponsored by our Guild. Please bring your quilts to contribute. Each quilt given entitles you to a raffle ticket to win a Janome Gem sewing machine, perfect for transporting to classes and workshops. Recommended quilt sizes are a minimum of 40" X 50" and our cupboard is in need of boy's quilts.

Fat quarter theme is Spring Colors, especially Sunshine Yellows. (Obviously wanting spring sunshine to arrive.)

I am hoping for an evening full of Show & Tell. The past several months have been cold and damp. Perfect for staying cozy and warm in our quilting rooms. So I am expecting to see lovely County Comfort quilts and many other inspiring projects.

Looking forward to seeing everyone Tuesday evening.

Brittany Benn